
Mr. Tartaglione: 
 
Thank you for your letter.  Mr. Meyerson no longer works for the health department, but I oversaw and 
approved his work and that of his staff through the different inspections of Hen Island.  I see no need to 
revisit that work at this time.  Should any new conditions or concerns arise, please be assured the 
department will respond with the utmost diligence. 
 
Joshua Lipsman, MD, JD, MPH 
Commissioner of Health Westchester 
County Department of Health 
145 Huguenot Street 
New Rochelle, NY 10801 
(p) 914-813-5020 
(f) 914-813-5003 
Visit us at www.westchestergov.com/health. 
  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ray@HEALtheHARBOR [mailto:ray@HEALtheHARBOR.com]  
Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2009 1:49 PM 
To: Lipsman, Joshua 
Cc: Spano, Andrew (WEB); disabled 2009/09/19 - Meyerson, Leonard ajd1 
Subject: Hen Island 
 
Please see attached letters. 
 
 
 
Ray Tartaglione 
101 Westmoreland Ave. 
White Plains NY 10606 
Ph. 914-948-1100 
Fax 914-997-2167 
http://HEALtheHARBOR.com 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 
The information contained in this message may be privileged, confidential,  
proprietary or otherwise protected from disclosure, please notify us  
immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer  
if you have received this communication in error. Thank you. 
 

 


